
 
 
 
 
 
 
29 November 2023 
 
 
John Luke 
fyi-request-24893-45f52345@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Mr Luke 
 
Official information request for public nominations for the Tāmaki Redevelopment 
Company 
 
I refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) dated 28 November 
2023 requesting the following information: 

 
I noted from this Ministry of Women's response, - MW DOIA- 23-24-0010, You have 
recently sought nomination for the Tamaki Redevelopment Company 
 
May I ask how you called for public nomination and on what platform you have call 
for public nominations for the Tamaki Redevelopment Company, e.g. govt.jobs 
website. Also, how many applications you have received from the public and how 
many you have received from other nominating agencies such as TPK or Ministry of 
women etc with you most recent call for nomination. Also, can you please supply the 
term of appointment and member's pay rate. 

 
We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), 
as they are responsible for appointments to the Board for the Tāmaki Redevelopment 
Company. 
 
In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Act to transfer your request. 
 
You will hear further from HUD concerning your request. You can contact them via email 
at oia@hud.govt.nz or by phone on 0800 646 483. More information is also available on their 
website at https://www.hud.govt.nz/.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Tim Berry 
Senior Advisor Government Relations 
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